
 
25 April 2012 
 
Freedom of Information Request 
 
Thank you for your email of 26 March 2012 in which you have requested 
information regarding details of the councils Olympic and Paralympic budget 
breakdown. Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000.  Please note our response to your questions below. 
 
Under the freedom of information act, I would like to request a breakdown of 
all services and other areas for which the council’s Olympic and Paralympic 
allocated budget is to be spent. 
 
The council does not have a specific allocated budget for the Olympic Games and 
is currently planning to cover its services during the period from normal day to day 
revenue budgets.  Note; it will be taking up its allocation of look and feel grant for 
those specific expenditure items. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the way the council has handled your request under the 
Freedom of Information Act you may ask for an internal review.  This should be 
submitted to us within 40 working days of this response.  You can do this by 
outlining the details of your complaint by: 
  
Email:​ information@croydon.gov.uk 
 
Writing:​ Complaint Resolution Team 

London Borough of Croydon 
Taberner House 
Park Lane 
Croydon, CR9 3JS  

  
Any requests received after the 40 working day time limit will be considered only at 
the discretion of the council. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 

 
Yours sincerely 
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Information Coordinator 
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